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CANADIAN GROCER

The Best ()nl\

k
Griffin’s 

Asparagus
ihe delicate, tender 
deliriousness of Grif­
fin "s Asparagus places 
it in a class with the 
fresh cut article. Its 
quality is unrivalled 
in the canned goods. Griffin’s

Raisins
—the rinest in the land 
—only the choicest se 
lected fruits. Sold uu 
der these brands: • ‘ Grif- 
iiu's Premier,” ‘‘Grif 
finr” *'Gold Bar,” ”G 
& S,” “Griffin’s
Choice,” “ Raster, ’ 
“Silver,” “Griffin’s Se 
lection.” “ Dragon.”

Griffin’s
the brand 

of sterling value
You can unhesitatingly 
recommend any line l>enr 
ing the name “Griffin.” 
Keep “Griffin” goods tie- 
fore your trade, display 
them, put them for better 
business.

Always the Best


